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April 8, 1959

Mr. Norman Smith
Box 7

Milo Academy
Mile, Oregon

Dear Norman:
We received your letter of April 1 in which you state that you
are writing a pasper on Pantheism as directed by Dr. J. H. Kellogg and

that you hsve not been able to find much informatien on this subject.
You will find helpful informatiom in the following books:

Christ's Last iou, by A. W. Spalding, pp. 133-141 in sectiom
whth & pan bringing division.

Abid Gift of hecy, by A. €. Daniells, pp. 330-342 in
chap ter eantitled, t {aved from Pantheistic Teaching."”

Fruit of itusl Gifts, by L. H. Christien, pp. 277-296,
in the ter, of Pantheism."”

trust that this informationm will be helpful to you, and if
we can be of any further service, please let us hesr from you again.

Sincerely your brother,

Arthur L. White, Secretary
ELLEN G WHITE PUBLICATIONS




